
Hello, 
This email is in response to the House Bill 3031. I am against this bill because as a local small 
seasonal business owner, this bill could potentially devastate my business by the loss of 
production. The reason that this would be so devastating to my company is because a large 
majority of our work season is 32 weeks in its own. As a company that employs 6 people or less, 
losing 1 employee for an entire season and being forced to hold their position would ensure my 
company to lose business and revenue.  
I would like to see this bill dismissed. 
Thank You 
Carl Gilchrist 
Basin Landscape Maintenance 
541-281-7838 
 


